Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
RULE NO.: 
RULE TITLE:
61G15-22.011 
Board Approval of Continuing Education Providers
61G15-22.012
Obligations of Continuing Education Providers

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 44 No. 46, March 7, 2018 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The correction is as follows:
 
PURPOSE AND EFFECT:  The Board proposes the rule amendments to add an additional accrediting agency and to update the new provider application, and to clarify the provider’s delegation to provide potential participants substantive information regarding course content.
 
THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Zana Raybon, Executive Director, Board of Professional Engineers, 2639 North Monroe Street, Suite B-112, Tallahassee, FL 32303; (850)521-0500.
